
 
 

 
 

Share your views on the Future of Atmospheric Chemistry Research 

Open Town Hall Meeting 

Rowland Hall, Room 390, UC Irvine, Irvine, CA 

6 May 2015, 12-2PM 

The National Research Council’s Committee on The Future of Atmospheric Chemistry Research invites you to a 

town hall meeting to discuss priorities and strategic steps forward for the next decade of atmospheric 

chemistry research.   

Members of the atmospheric chemistry research community— including scientists, students and postdocs 
from academia, government, and the private sector—are invited to share their views on topics such as:  

 Key scientific questions which will drive fundamental atmospheric chemistry science over the next 

decade 

 Important societal and interdisciplinary science challenges affected by and affecting atmospheric 

chemistry science 

 Current and future infrastructure or community capabilities, such as measurement technologies, 

models, observational platforms, or other infrastructure investments 

More information, including RSVP and a virtual town hall comment submission form, may be found on our 

website: http://nas-sites.org/atmchem  

For additional comments or questions, please contact Kristina Pistone: kpistone@nas.edu. 

Please come and share your thoughts on the future of atmospheric chemistry! 
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